 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Malone Chamber of Commerce

Board of Directors Meeting

June 11, 2019

Present: Mary Scharf, Debbie Bonner, Barry Armstrong, Donna Rovito, Alexandra Sprague, Andrew Knowles (via phone) Jayne Tracey

Called to order at 5:00 PM

April minutes were reviewed. Alexandra moved to accept them, Barry seconded. Minutes were accepted. 

The new benches will be here soon.

Someone brought some books for the new book drop

The Gazebo has been started but needs to get finished up

The next Trivia night is June 20th at Mo’s. No teams are registered yet

Attendance was good at Summerfest. Next year we will have music all day, reach out to more food vendors and back the bouncy house up a bit. A fall festival was discussed. We tentatively settled on the 3rd weekend in September. The Event Committee will invite students to a meeting to get input.

Christmas decorations were discussed. Debbie moved to order 20 sets of the candy canes. Donna seconded. Motion carried and Debbie will order them.  Ideas for decorating Arsenal Green were discussed. It was decided to play up “Star of the North”. Stay tuned. We decided to sell food at the concerts in the park and proceeds will go towards more decorations. We will also reach out to food and craft vendors and invite them to set up for the concerts. The concert on August 16 will be a joint affair with the Rec Park and their end of summer event that weekend.

Stickers for members will be researched by Barry. He will check with Paragon, FastPrint and Industrial Press for prices. 

It would be nice to have a sidewalk in front of the building to coordinate with the one uncovered at the side of the building. Mary said the stone would be 300 dollars and 50 dollars for delivery. Barry moved that we build the sidewalk. Debbie seconded. Motion carried.

If we’re going to do a metal sign in the front of the building, we need to reach out to anyone who does this. Donna will check her contacts. If she has no success, Alexandra suggested someone from the Reservation. 

Barry asked if we could donate 250 dollars to the upcoming art show. He motioned that we do so and Alexandra seconded. Motion carried.

Alexandra moved to adjourn. Donna seconded. We adjourned at 6:15 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Debbie Bonner, secretary

